
  

 

Today 

 
Nursery – Erika Nofziger (Bethany Stuckey); Sunday School – Rose Miller  
 

Sound – Caleb Waidelich; Video – Josh Wyse; Projection – Brian Rufenacht  
 

10:45am  Sunday School classes for all ages 

     The Primary and Youth students and teachers will be dismissed.  Everyone else     

     will remain in the sanctuary to view the video for the adult Sunday School time.   

     After a brief break time we will return to the overflow areas for a time of  

     discussion on the video. 
  

6:00pm  Gospel Drive-In at Harrison Lake with Darby Grace Church. 

 

 

This Week at Lockport 

 
TUESDAY 
 

 Kids Time at Ruihley Park  At noon a pizza lunch will be served followed by  

crafts and games.  At 2:00 Bingo at Fairlawn followed by a time at the pool.   

In case of rain, we will meet at Lockport for pizza and then travel to Fairlawn.   

Parents are welcome!  The day will end at 3:00pm. 
 

 7:00pm  Visitation Team meeting  
 

WEDNESDAY 
 

 Mennonite Women will be meeting from 8:30-12-12:30, or anytime between  

those hours. 
 

 7:00pm  The MYF will be meeting at Jeff and Angie Wyse’s house for a Color  

Powder Battle!  Wear clothes that can get dirty. 
 

FRIDAY 
 

 5:30-7:00pm  Burger Bash at Ruihley Park.  After 7:00pm there will be a Jim  

Barron Comedy Magic Show under the bandstand.  Bring your lawn chairs or  

blankets.  Your free-will donations will benefit Growing Hope Globally. 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 
 

 9:30am Pastor Matt Weaver will bring the morning message.  Other participants  

will be Ivan Cobb – worship leader; Wyman Stuckey – scripture reader; Keith  

Short – chorister and Jeff Wyse – sharing and prayer. 
 

 Nursery – Bette Dahl (Megan Weaver); Sunday School – Luana King 
 

 Sound – Al Stuckey; Video – Jackson Kelley; Projection – Preston Nofziger 

  

  

Sharing Together in Community 
 

We extend birthday greetings to Romaine Beck who will celebrate her 87th 

birthday on Monday, July 31! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Vacation  Pastor Matt and family are on vacation through August 5.  If pastoral 

needs arise contact one of the Leadership Team members. 

 

Greeters for the month of August will be Cork & Peg Rufenacht. 

 

Mail Delivery for the month of August will be taken care of by Jeff and Wanda Roth. 

 

Card Shower!  In celebration of Nancy’s birthday on August 8, and 80 years of God’s 

faithfulness, please join us as we shower her with birthday cards and encouraging notes!  

Cards can be placed in Nancy Nofziger’s church mailbox, sent to her home at 708 Jantzi 

Dr, Archbold, OH 43502, and notes emailed to gnofziger1@yahoo.com (and they will 

be printed and delivered to her). 

 

Summer Elective for the 2nd Half: Today our next round of Adult Sunday School 

electives will begin.  We will all be studying together the same RightNow Media series: 

“Jesus in our Generation” by Ben Stuart.  The goal is for this to be intergenerational 

with lots of conversation and a time where we are united in study together.  For 

these six weeks (July 23-August 27), there will be two classes, one in each overflow 

facilitated by class leaders.  We are asking that you split yourselves up accordingly for 

good conversation.  Here’s how it will work:  

• Worship Ends–the primary/youth Sunday school classes and teachers 

dismissed;  

• Video is played while everyone else remains in their seats; 

• Short break for drinks and such; 

• Re-gather in either the north or south overflow to discuss the video.   

We recognize this is a change from how our typical dismissal for Sunday School goes, 

but after a lot of thought and discussion we felt this was the best way for those to not 

miss out on the content.  We recognize the importance of fellowship during the coffee 

and soda time.  We hope people can make it back to class for the beginning of the 

discussion, but we want people to be able to join a class at any point.  Thanks for 

walking alongside us as we try something new!  We appreciate your cooperation and 

look forward to feedback from you.  Christian Education Team 

 

Project Respect Annual Golf Outing  Project Respect is an abstinence education 

program that is part of the CPC Women’s Health Resource.  The Project Respect Golf 

Outing serves as our annual fundraiser for the program.  Proceeds from the golf outing 

help enable us to serve students in schools in Defiance, Fulton, Henry, Paulding, 

Putnam and Williams Counties!  Last year we presented our 5-day abstinence program 

to more than 3500 students in these counties!  We are still in need of more golfers for 

this year’s outing on August 19 at Eagle Rock Golf Club in Defiance.  The cost is $80 

per golfer ($320 per team).  For more information visit our website at 

cpcnwo.org/events/13th-annual-project-respect-golf-outing/ or contact 

brenda@projectrespectnwo.org  Registration forms are available in the church office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer List 
 

Prayers of Intercession for:  

 

Those with health concerns: 

Barb Mabus, Joyce Graber, Dave 

Votaw, Paul Nofziger, Harvey Bok, 

Valeria Wyse, Ron Stockburger, 

Wyatt Lumbrezer, Larry 

Langenderfer, Donna Kelly, Bill 

Stuckey, Donna Wyse, Carl Short, 

Rollin Miller, Bruce Yancey, Tyler 

Mignin, Shauna Rasor, Stella 

Campbell, Steve Gruenhagen, Dan 

Stuckey, Elizabeth Schmucker, 

Mildred Fahrni 

Our Church Family: 

Nancy Nofziger & Karen Short,  

Seniors of the week 
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The Church in Mission 
Lukas Schaffner family, serving  

with Life Action in Michigan 

Isaac and Jacinda Dahl, serving  

with MCC in Juarez, Mexico 

Stryker Emergency Pantry 

Fish Food Pantry 

Shepherd’s Circle 

Pray for C. Paul & Hildi Amstutz, 

 serving in Paraguay (Mission  

Minder) 

 
 

 

Global Requests 
The Russian Ukraine turmoil 

 

Other Requests 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance & Offerings Last Sunday 

 
                  Worship Service               144  

 

      Budget                  $2,780.00  

     Capital Fund              $550.00 

     MCC School Kits        $200.00 

     MDS                  $250.00 

     Dollar Offering                  $78.00 

             

 

 

Coming Events 

                      
    Aug 13       Lockport Seniors 60+ to Mud Hens game 

    Sept 15-17      Church Campout at Sauder Village       

 

  

 

Mission Minders 

 
Mennonite Mission Network requests prayer for C. Paul and Hildi Amstutz, who 

served in Paraguay since 1985.  Pray for them as they invite people into deeper 

communion with God, through business chaplaincy, teaching and spiritual 

direction. 

 

 

 

 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 

09269 County Road 21N, Stryker, Ohio 43557 

www.lockportmennonite.com 

Secretary Barb Crossgrove 419-682-1831 

office.lockport@gmail.com 

Lockport Projection System 

projection.lockport@gmail.com 

Pastor Matt Weaver 419-682-1831 

330-340-0050 

matt.lockport@gmail.com 
 

Ohio Conference web site: www.ohiomennoniteconference.org 

 

Elders 

 

Jo Short 419-551-0065                                                     Jeff Roth 419-445-0223   

Jeff Wyse 419-388-3108                                             Kayla King 419-572-0868 

 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 

July 30, 2023 

 

Prelude    Song 

 

Call to Worship  

 

Congregational Singing 

 

Offering  

 

Announcements, Sharing/Prayer of the People 

 

Scripture Reading      Revelation 5:1-14 

 

Congregational Singing    

 

Scripture Reading      Revelation 7:9-17 

 

Special Music 

 

Scripture Reading      Revelation 19:1-10    

 

Song Requests 

 

Sending                      Revelation 22:16-21 

 

Song of Sending 

 

Prelude & Offertory – Chris Keiser & Nancy Nofziger 
Worship Leader – Galen Nofziger 
Scripture Readers – Stephanie Schmucker, LaMar Schaffner, & Bette Dahl 
Special Music & Song of Sending – Men’s Quartet 
Congregational Singing – Jeff Roth  
Announcements/Sharing/Prayer of the People – Jo Short 
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